
 

  

  

 

28th September 2020 

 

 

  

 

NOTIFICATION: DSB Technology Advisory Committee (TAC) 

Meeting  

 

   

Notification Details: 

 

The Derivatives Service Bureau invites you to observe proceedings of the second 

Technology Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting in 2020. The TAC supports the DSB 

Board on technology issues in order to align the DSB’s technology strategy with the needs 

of the markets it serves. More details about the Technology Advisory Committee are 

available here.  

 

Topic:                                             DSB Technology Advisory Committee Meeting 

Format:                                          Webinar 

Date and Time:                              Wednesday, 28th October 2020, 1:00pm UTC (13:00 

GMT, 14:00 CET, 09:00 EDT) 

Duration:                                        2 hours 

Register here:                                Register                  

 

Please note that the webinar will be recorded for future playback and will be made 

available on the DSB website. This invitation has been distributed to all DSB users and 

https://anna-dsb.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9d7b57dd3f8153971eb6adc37&id=5daeaf403a&e=5946bfd091
https://anna-dsb.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9d7b57dd3f8153971eb6adc37&id=02e76be719&e=5946bfd091


 

those who have formally asked to be notified of DSB updates. Please feel free to share 

this invitation with relevant colleagues and other industry participants who you feel may 

wish to observe the proceedings. 

 

Action Required: 

 

To complete registration, please click on the above link and enter the relevant details 

through the ‘Register’ button on the WebEx platform.  

Once completed, users will receive a calendar invitation from messenger@webex.com.    

    

   
 

 

  

 

Copyright © 2020 Derivatives Service Bureau, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Derivatives Service Bureau  

78 Cannon Street 

London, EC4N 6HL  

United Kingdom 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this email because you subscribed to receive 

updates. 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

   

  

  

This message (including any attachments) is subject to copyright, may be legally privileged, and the 
information in it is confidential. Use of this e-mail or of any information in it other than by the addressee 
is unauthorized and unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy, forward, disclose 
or use any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and all copies from your 
system and notify the sender immediately by return e-mail. Whilst reasonable efforts are made to 
ensure that any attachments are virus-free, it is the recipient's sole responsibility to scan all attachments 
for viruses. All calls and e-mails to and from this company may be monitored and recorded for legitimate 
purposes relating to the company's business. Any opinions expressed in this e-mail (or in any 
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attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the opinions of The Derivatives 
Service Bureau Ltd.  
 


